
 

STATE OF TENNESSEE 
DEPARTMENT OF ENVIRONMENT AND CONSERVATION 

DIVISION OF WATER RESOURCES  
William R. Snodgrass - Tennessee Tower 

312 Rosa L. Parks Avenue, 11th Floor 
Nashville, Tennessee  37243-1102 

 

September 13, 2022 

 

Mr. Robert Thomas 

Park Ranger 

Booker T. Washington State Park 

e-copy: Robert.Thomas@tn.gov  

5801 Champion Road 

Chattanooga, TN 37416 

 

Subject: Notice of Termination NPDES Permit No. TN0064840 

  Tennessee State Parks 

  Chattanooga, Hamilton County, Tennessee 

 

Dear Mr. Thomas: 

 

This letter is to inform you the Division of Water Resources is terminating the above referenced 

permit effective as of the date of this letter. This termination is based on the Tennessee State Parks 

recent announcement to close 11 of its park pools. The Booker T. Washington State Park Pool was 

listed as one of the pools to be closed, indefinitely, starting in the Summer 2022 season. If you 

should decide to discharge again under an individual permit, you must reapply for an NPDES 

permit at least 180 days prior to any proposed discharge. 

 

If you have questions, please contact the Chattanooga Environmental Field Office at 1-888-891-

TDEC; or, at this office, please contact Ms. Shannon McClellan at (615) 532-0485 or by E-mail at 

Shannon.McClellan@tn.gov. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 
Vojin Janjić 
Manager, Water-Based Systems 
 

cc: Permit File  

Chattanooga Environmental Field Office 

mailto:Robert.Thomas@tn.gov

